	Revel Surgery Patient Participation Group Meeting

15th February 2015

	Agenda 

Item
	Notes
	Actions

	Attendance
	Present

James Pawsey, Fred Harper, Patricia Lewer,  Peter Clow, , Elaine Friswell, Martha McCabe,  Elizabeth Biggs-Poyner, Jayne Brigg,  Paul Mills , Keith Edgar  
Apologies 

Jean Wooliscroft,  Barbara Dent, Jeanette Darch,

	

	1
	Minutes of Previous Meeting

Issues arising

The minutes of the previous meeting were accepted by the group present.
Jim Pawsey and others enquired about CQC inspection date. As noted the practice understands it will be before September 2016. 
The practice did undertake an Information Governance review with the CQC last year. This was not an inspection, but helpful preparation for one.

	

	2
	Practice Website
Jayne Brigg updated the group about the Practice website. Following on from our last PPG, we are getting staff feedback ahead of website development.
The new website should allow comments to be made and eventually for information regarding blood pressure etc to flow into patients records,

Dr Edgar again encouraged the group to encourage patients to use the on line systems for appointments and ordering prescriptions, We have about 50% of patients registered to use with 25 % approximately using regularly. 

Round the Revel will also be advertising our on line services.


	


	Agenda 

Item
	Notes
	Actions

	3
	Pharmacy Update – Paul Mills
Paul highlighted the increased activity levels with 3900 items being dispensed in a five day period prior to Christmas
The Delivery service has launched and has room for expansion, Paul would welcome suggestions from the group about this. The 50p charge remains & seems fair.
The pharmacy will request that all Warfarin patients demonstrate monitoring of their Warfarin before issuing scripts. This is a common practice safety measure.

	

	4
	AOB

Dr Edgar outlined, the reason why Warfarin repeats vary and how the system counts down prescriptions. The reminder for review remains the same. Warfarin dosage is variable and ensuring safe prescribing is essential.
The group again reflected the pressure on spaces in the car park and some of the causes. The use by Rambling groups of the council car park was highlighted. The issue of road markings has been raised by Brinklow parish Council. Elaine Friswell reported this was not a priority for the Highways agency.  The practice will consider if anything can be done with timetabling surgeries etc.
Several group members commented on the proposed local plan for more home building at Brinklow, Wolvey, Long Lawford and Binley in particular. There has been no consultation with the Surgery to date. Clearly there is potential for an impact on already busy premises and parking.

Martha McCabe will circulate details of the Rugby Patient Voice meeting on 12th January. She advertised a Community Health event on 17th March 2016 At Rugby museum between 10am and 2 pm.

It was noted that the reception staff seem to be increasingly busy. Jayne Brigg outlined the plan to increase staffing.  The use of web based booking to help relieve strain was aired again.


	Jayne Brigg to write re surgery input

	
	Next meeting

Wednesday 20th April 2016 at 7.30 p.m.
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